
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/26/2018 6:04:52 PM

First name: Carey

Last name: Willette

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hi Forest Service,

 

I would like to weigh in on the dispersed camping around Tincup. My family and I have been going to Tincup for

years (we have a cabin in town) and over the last year it has been such a pleasure not having dispersed

campers. There has been significantly less traffic, trash, and creation of new fire rings. With the Cottonwood

pavement project coming to a close there will be more traffic coming through Taylor Park and I think it is very

important that the dispersed camping ban becoming a permanent thing. More traffic could mean more campers,

trash, and fire rings, which is something I do not like seeing in Taylor Park and Tincup.

 

I hope that you consider making the dispersed camping restriction permanent so that Tincup and Taylor Park can

continue to remain gorgeous and pristine.

 

Thank you,

 

Carey Willette


